
POD/Dumpster Permit

The use and placement of Portable On Demand Storage units (PODs), roll-
off dumpsters, portable toilets, storage trailers, and other temporary
facilities on a property in Westwood is permitted only for a maximum period of 30 consecutive
days.  Extensions can be granted upon a showing of reasonable necessity.

A POD/Dumpster permit is required for the placement of a POD or dumpster on your property or
in your driveway for an extended period of time that is not associated with a construction
project that has been issued a valid building permit. 

To submit an application for a POD/Dumpster permit online

The placement of any and all PODs and dumpsters within the street overnight or for extended
periods of time, even those needed for a permitted construction project, requires the approval
of a separate Rights-of-Way Permit. 

If you have any questions you may contact staff at City Hall at (913) 942-2130 or by 
eddie.mcneil [at] westwoodks.org (email).

http://www.westwoodks.org/building-and-planning/page/poddumpster-permit
https://westwood.govbuilt.com/Login?ReturnUrl=%2FAdvancedForms%2FWestwood-Building-Permit-Application
http://www.westwoodks.org/node/906

